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From: Spring Branch Speaks <updates@springbranchspeaks.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 12:55 PM
To:
Subject: SBS Call to Action: Ask Senate Ed Committee to Vote Yes on HB 5

Spring Branch Speaks 
                ... to make our voices heard in Austin. 

Dear Spring Branch Speaks Member: 
  
Please see the Call to Action from grassroots organization Texans Advocating for 
Meaningful Student Assessment.  When calling or emailing Senator Patrick's office, be 
sure to let them know you are a constituent from SBISD.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Spring Branch Speaks 

 

From: Texans Advocating For Meaningful Student Assessment 
Date: April 11, 2013 
Fwd: TAMSA Call to Action: Ask Senate Ed Committee to Vote Yes on HB 5  

 
Dear TAMSA Members:   

Tuesday April 16th is another critical day in this legislative session: the Senate 
Education Committee will consider HB 5 - the testing bill that decreases the number of 
end of course exams from 15 to 5.  TAMSA board members will attend and testify. 

It is IMPERATIVE for the Senate Education Committee to vote YES to approve 
HB5 on Tuesday so the bill can move out of committee and be heard by the 
full Senate.  

PLEASE call or e-mail Chairman Dan Patrick and each of the members of the 
Senate Education Committee; ask them to VOTE YES on HB 5 Tuesday. If you 
are a direct constituent to any of these Senators please mention that you are a 
constituent, a voter, and a parent. 

The contact information and an easy cut & paste is below: 

Easily cut and paste: 
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Dan.Patrick@senate.state.tx.us; Eddie.Lucio@senate.state.tx.us; 
Donna.Campbell@senate.state.tx.us; Robert.Duncan@senate.state.tx.us; 
Ken.Paxton@senate.state.tx.us; Kel.Seliger@senate.state.tx.us; 
Larry.Taylor@senate.state.tx.us; Leticia.VandePutte@senate.state.tx.us; 
Royce.West@senate.state.tx.us 

2013 Senate Education Committee Members 
Chair: Senator Dan Patrick, Dan.Patrick@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0107 
Vice-Chair: Senator Eddie Lucio, Jr., Eddie.Lucio@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0127 
Senator Donna Campbell, Donna.Campbell@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0125 
Senator Robert Duncan, Robert.Duncan@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0128  
Senator Ken Paxton, Ken.Paxton@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0108  
Senator Kel Seliger, Kel.Seiger@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0131   
Senator Larry Taylor, Larry.Taylor@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0111 
Senator Leticia Van de Putte, Leticia.VandePutte@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0126 
Senator Royce West,  Royce.West@senate.state.tx.us; 512-463-0123 

  
Thank you for keeping the pressure on when it is so important! 

TAMSA   
   
   

  
TAMSA's mission is to improve public education in Texas through the use of meaningful 
and effective student assessments that allow for more productive classroom instruction 
and more efficient use of public funds. 

(Forward this email to your family and friends - ask them to join 
too: www.tamsatx.org) 
  

 
   

 
  

Texans Advocating for Meaningful Student Assessment 

TAMSA Board of Directors: 
Kim Cook Susan Schultz 
Susan Kellner Joanne Salazar  
Dineen Majcher Theresa Trevino 
Karen Peck Laura Yeager 
  

  
Spring Branch Speaks 
Parent-organized community outreach with SBISD in mind. 
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Spring Branch ISD educates a diverse community of 34,000 students on 46 campuses, 
including 57% economically disadvantaged students and 33% limited-English-
proficient (ESL) students. 
  
(Forward this email to your family and friends - ask them to join, too: 
www.SpringBranchSpeaks.com) 
  

 
  

  
   
Legislative Committee:   

David Davenport Angela Martinez Gallagher

Pam Goodson Darci Hubbard 

Susan Kellner Karen Peck  

Emily Van Buren Chris Vierra 
   

 

  

 


